
NTX FAASTeam presents:

McGregor/Waco EAA Chpt 59 VMC/IMC Safety Club - Pancake

Breakfast



A Fly-In “Pancake Breakfast” and educational
event is planned for Saturday, July 2, 2022 at
McGregor Executive Airport (KPWG).  
The FAASTeam - WINGS Program will begin
at 10:00 AM following breakfast served beginning
at 8:30 AM. 
Everyone is invited to register and attend as
membership is not required.    Some will choose
to fly in and others may choose to drive.  There is
ample parking for both airplanes and cars.
The presentation will include a Simulator
Scenario Discussion.
Directions: Fly-in aircraft are requested to park on the
transient ramp.  The FBO can give directions to the EAA
hangar. Vehicles enter from the highway gate, then first right
and straight ahead to Chapter 59 Hangar.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Jul 2, 2022 - 10:00 CDT

Chapter 59 Hanger: McGregor

Executive Airport

27474 US 84

Mc Gregor, TX 76657

Contact: RICHARD CAMPBELL
(254) 644-8054

dick_campbell@baylor.edu

Select #: SW19113435

Representative RICHARD WAYNE CAMPBELL

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


